
12 September 2016 

 

Dear Parent / Carer 

 

Pizza Party – Thursday 15 September 

 

We are having a ‘Pizza Party’ on Thursday 15 September in our dining hall.  The 

cost of lunch is £2 and free to those pupils in receipt of free meals.  The menu 

is cheese and tomato, chicken and sweetcorn or gammon and pineapple pizza 

served with wedges and salad, all served with milk, juice and ice-

cream.  Please come along and have fun. 

 

Holiday Reminder – September Weekend 

 

Please note the school will be closed for holiday on Friday 16 September and 

Monday 19 September. 

 

Litter Pick – Friday 23 September 

 

Please come along and help.  Classes timetable is on our website under Eco. 

 

Harvest Assembly – Monday 26 September 

 

This year for our Harvest Assembly on Monday 26 September we are 

working in partnership with St. John’s Church and are collecting 

donations for the local foodbank.  We are asking you to donate non-

perishable food items which can be brought in anytime from Tuesday 20 

September.  The items will be displayed at our Harvest Assembly and will be 

collected by members of St. John’s Church and delivered by some pupils to the 

local foodbank. 

 

Macmillan Coffee Morning – Friday 30 September 

 

As part of our Enterprise topic P6s will be organising our coffee morning for 

Macmillan Cancer Support on Friday 30 September from 9.05 am – 12.05 pm in 

the main hall.   Tea, coffee, hot chocolate, juice and baking will be available for 

a donation.  P4, P5, P6 and P7 pupils can attend for 60p.  Please come along and 

support this worthwhile cause.  All proceeds will go to Macmillan Cancer 

Support.  Timetable below if you want to visit when your child’s class is 

visiting/helping. 

                        P.T.O. 
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9.05 am P6K Mrs Klein’s class to help 

9.15 am P7B Mr Boyd’s class to visit 

9.25 am P7BR Miss Breen’s class to visit 

9.35 am P5M Mrs Mills’s class to visit 

9.45 am P4-P7G Miss MacLean’s class to visit 

9.55 am P6S Miss Spence’s class to visit 

10.05 am P6S Miss Spence’s class to help 

10.10 am P6K Mrs Klein’s class to visit 

10.15 am P7C Miss Cook’s class to visit 

10.25 am P5N Mrs Newall’s class to visit 

10.35 am P6A Miss Anderson’s class to visit 

11.00 am P6A Miss Anderson’s + P6G Miss MacLean’s class to help 

11.10 am P5E Miss Ellis’s class to visit 

11.20 am P4M Mrs McCall’s class to visit 

11.30 am P4F Mr Franchi’s class to visit 

11.40 am P4C Mr Clarence’s class to visit 

 

World Porridge Day – Monday 3 October 

 

We are taking part in World Porridge Day to raise money to help feed hungry 

children in Malawi.  World Porridge Day is an annual international celebration of 

a traditional dish and a chance to draw attention to the role that porridge plays 

at Mary’s Meals projects in Malawi, where a daily mug of maize porridge is an 

incentive for children to go to school.  

 

On Monday 5 October, we are asking pupils to bring in “loose change” and take a 

small bowl of porridge and eat it with their friends.  Children who don’t have a 

donation will still be offered porridge.  Children can say no thank you if they 

don’t want porridge. 

 

Oat cookies and popcorn will be on sale at the tuck shop on this day for 20p. 

 

“Loose change” can be sent into school anytime from now. 

 

Thank you for your support. 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

 

G. Findlay  

Depute Head Teacher 

RRS Article No. 13:  

Your right to have information 
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